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Reception class Mother’s Day afternoon tea

Reception class children had a fantastic time celebrating Mother’s Day afternoon tea
with a special lady in their lives.



Timetable Champion Day - March

Seeing such a great turnout on our last TT Champion Day was lovely!

Our next TT Champions Day will be on Friday, 15th March 2024.

As we have Gold Champions and a Platinum Champion, we’ll open up the Platinum
Challenge and Diamond Challenge on our next TT Champions Day.

We look forward to seeing you all on 15th March!

Uniform Check

In addition to our communication
regarding the AIM HIGH Uniform drive in
the last newsletter, our uniforms were
checked on 27 February 2024.

Ms Bougouizi gave stickers to everyone
who had the perfect dress code.

Well done, children.



School House Value Winners

Week 2- Week beginning 26th February 2024

Week 2 House Value was Respectful - ‘We are kind, we use manners’

Winners are,

Class Winner

Reception Cherry Class Ariah

Reception Pear Class Rohaan

Year 1 Beech Class Joury

Year 1 Maple Class David

Year 2 Cedar Class Levi

Year 2 Elm Class Whole Class

Year 3 Mulberry Class Ali B

Year 3 Willow Class Arjun

Year 4 Ash Class Ammar

Year 4 Poplar Class Faris

Year 5 Lime Class Preet

Year 5 Sycamore Class Kawthar

Year 6 Chestnut Class Mariam

Year 6 Oak Class Hafsah



Week 3 -Week beginning 04th March 2024

Week 3 House Value is Curious - ‘ We want to find out more’

Winners are,

Class Winner

Reception Cherry Class Prince

Reception Pear Class Anushree

Year 1 Beech Class Hassan

Year 1 Maple Class Yashvi

Year 2 Cedar Class Siya

Year 2 Elm Class Mustafa

Year 3 Mulberry Class Prisha

Year 3 Willow Class Zainab

Year 4 Ash Class Taran

Year 4 Poplar Class Yug

Year 5 Lime Class Eesa

Year 5 Sycamore Class Rishi

Year 6 Chestnut Class Jay

Year 6 Oak Class Sarina



World Book Day Lunch and dress up

Children enjoyed dressing as book characters and having our special World Book Day
lunch on 7th March 2024.





Wellbeing Warriors

On Wednesday 06th, March, the Wellbeing
Warriors went to the Ealing Food Bank at
St Nicholas’s church and gave them the
money we raised doing the Walkathon.

While we were there, we explored what
they were doing, and we saw lots of food
and living essentials for people who can’t
always afford them or require some
assistance. We met the new priest, who
had only just started there, but she was
very kind and supportive of the local
community. The church had lots of
volunteers who were helping out by

arranging and sorting all the food that had been donated.

We also found out that you can donate food at local supermarkets in donation boxes near
their entrances. What surprised us was the number of families who came for support and
needed help from the local community.

Thanks to Perivale Primary School and our amazing families who supported and
donated, we raised £1151, which is incredible!

We decided that we would like to support our families going through a hard time by
contributing £151 to our in-school counselling service so that they can support families
struggling with a space to talk about their worries. Thank you for supporting us as we
continue our journey to help others.

By: Timotei Gog, Ramzi Kaddoura & Liyaan Shaikh

Pat on the back winner

A huge CONGRATULATIONS to Mrs.
Hinckson, who is our Pat on the Back winner
for this week.

Winner: Mrs. Hinckson

Reason: For being the most incredible
teacher and phase leader – we are
extremely lucky to have her.

A huge thank you to everyone who added a Pat on the Back to the box
support our ‘celebrating kindness’ initiative.



Attendance

The chart shows our attendance from 19 February to 1 March. Congratulations,
Mulberry class, on achieving 100% attendance.

PTFA Easter Eggtravaganza

Our PTFA is holding an Easter eggstravaganza on 22nd
March 2024.

Please see the flyer for more information.



PTFA Smarties Challenge

Thank you to everyone who took up the smarties challenge, which has raised £425!

Funds will contribute to playground equipment for the early years and the Edible
Garden project. The class that returned the most filled tubes was the winner of the
Smarties Challenge. The winning class was CHESTNUT, and they have been awarded
the Smarties Challenge trophy!

High School offers

Please make sure to respond to High school offers by the 15th of March 2024. If you
have applied online, you can simply log into your e-admissions account and accept or
decline online.

School Facilities Hiring

We are excited to announce that our school facilities are available for hire for events.
Bookings and viewing can be arranged through the following website:
https://www.sharesy.com/v/perivale-primary-school

Term Dates for 2024/2025

School term dates for the school year 2024/2025 are available on our school website.
Please click on the following link to view
https://www.perivale.ealing.sch.uk/parents/term-dates/

https://www.sharesy.com/v/perivale-primary-school
https://www.perivale.ealing.sch.uk/parents/term-dates/


Community News

Ealing Parenting Service conducts the following
workshops in February and March 2024. To reserve your
place, please email parentserviceadmin@ealing.gov.uk
with your full name, email, and mobile number.

Parent/Headteacher Forum 2023-24
To be held in the lower school hall

I look forward to seeing you at these meetings or catching up at the school gates in
the mornings or after school.

Date Time

Tuesday 16th April 2024
Cancelled- (New Date and Time

to be confirmed)

Thursday 9th May 2024 9.00 - 9.45

Tuesday 11th June 2024 9.00 - 9.45

Thursday 4th July 2024 9.00 - 9.45



Spring Term 2024- Dates for your calendar
Date Time Audience Event

Thursday 14th March 2024 9:00-10:00 am Reception Pear Class Assembly

Friday 15th March 2024 9:00 am- 3.15 pm Whole School Dress as a scientist

Monday 18th March 2024 3:15 - 3:20 pm Whole School Spring term Homework Showcase

Thursday 21st March 2024 9:00-10:00 am Year 1 Beech Class Assembly

Friday 22nd March 2024 3:30 - 4:30 pm Whole School PTFA Easter Eggstravaganza

Monday 25th March 2024 3:15- 3:20 pm Whole School Spring term DT Showcase

Tuesday 26th March 2024 3:40 - 6:30 pm Whole School Parents Evening

Wednesday 27th March 2024 3:40 - 6:30 pm Whole School Parents Evening



Wednesday 27th March 2024 9:00-10:00 am Reception Cherry Class
Assembly(Change of Date)

Thursday 28th March 2024 Last Day for the Spring
term

● School finishes at
1.15 pm

● No afternoon
Nursery.


